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15th November 2022 

 
National Society Presidents 
National Society Secretaries 
National Society Representatives to Council 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
XXVIII AOFOG Congress BEXCO, Busan, Korea 17-21st  May 2024 
 
This letter is a preliminary request to submit a list of names from your National 
Society for consideration as speakers for the AOFOG Congress 2024. 
 
The Congress will cover ALL aspects of Obstetrics & Gynaecology including 
education, training, medicolegal, sexual health, contraception, abortion and 
gender issues. Please follow this format when submitting your list: 
 
Name: 
Affiliated Institution/Hospital: 
Topics: 
Contact email: 

 
The Local Organising Committee in consultation with the AOFOG Executive 
Board, reserves the right to select speakers who meet the scientific requirements 
of the Congress.  
 
The AOFOG is unfortunately not in a position to cover the travel, accommodation 
and registration of invited speakers. However, unlike previous years, speakers 
confirming participation by 1 July 2023 will enjoy a 20% discount on the 
Registration Fee. Speakers from Low Resource Countries (LRC) will enjoy a 35% 
discount on the Registration Fee. (Low Resource Countries are: Bangladesh, Cambodia, Egypt, 

India, Indonesia, Laos, Mongolia, Myanmar, Nepal, Pakistan, Papua New Guinea, Philippines, Sri Lanka and 
Vietnam.) 
 
Please submit your list to the AOFOG Secretariat by 1st February 2023 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation. 
With Kind regards 

 
Dr Rohana Haththotuwa 
Secretary General AOFOG 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


